
 

Part Change Notification Number: 

TGEANA_PCN_0033 

Date: 8th February 2021 

Parts Affected: TG-A3500F, TG-A4500F & TG-A6200F Series 

Reason: Removal of protective film 

Description: The original protective blue film on the fibreglass side of the TG-A3500F, TG-A4500F and TG-
A6200F has been deemed to not be required and is therefore being discontinued for all future orders effective 
immediately. This change does not effect the function of the product. 
 
Should you require more details or wish to discuss this please do not hesitate to contact us at 

sales@tglobaltechnology.com. 
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